
From: Planning@suffolk.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments
Subject: Application 22/01217/REM
Date: 06 June 2022 11:47:17

You don't often get email from planning@suffolk.gov.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Carol Wallis, 

Thank you for conuslting us on the above application. 

I'm just checking that we were intented for consultation for the above application. If we
were, please see comments below: 

Thank you for consulting us on the above application. As the Minerals and Waste Planning
Authoirty for Suffolk we have no comments to make on the above application. 

Please do get in touch if you have any questions about these comments. 

Kind regards, 

Billy Manning 

Planning Officer | Suffolk County Council | Tel: 01473 264988 | Email:
william.manning@suffolk.gov.uk

The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged
or confidential and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any
unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please
advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and
outgoing emails for security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with
our policy on staff use.  Email monitoring and/or blocking software may be used
and email content may be read. 

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/
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